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Buckminster School, where children become Inspirational Learners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DT LESSONS                                                                                             

To support our DT lessons we would be grateful if we could ask for your clean empty 1 litre plastic 

bottles please!   

 

 

  Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 12th Nov – Anti-Bullying Week 

Tuesday 13th Nov –  

Wednesday 14th Nov –  

Thursday 15th Nov –  

Friday 16th Nov – Swimming Year 1,2&3, Children in Need, Years 3 & 4 

Family assembly, PTFA Film Night 

This week’s merit certificates are 
awarded to;  

FS2 – Dominic and Sophie 
Yr 1 – Molly 
Yr 2 – Holly 
Yr 3 & 4 – Sol, Lily and Tom H 
Yr 5 & 6 – Charlie and Thomas 
Sports Merit –  Harry G-L 

Well done to you all! 

The Healthy Food Company will be run by Thomas, 

Lily, Eden, Edward, Wilson and Louisa  

Prices will remain much the same. 

 
Thank you to everyone who has helped us make the KS2 cloak room safer 

by keeping rucksacks at home.  There are still some which are causing an 

obstruction so we may need to remove them next week and store them in 

a central place in school where they do not pose a fire risk.   

 



Remembrance Sunday Service Choir – Sunday 11th November  

Please can all children in the choir meet Mrs Clarke at the Sewstern War Memorial at 10.30am and 

please wear your own clothes, not school uniform.  Thank you  

 

 

 

Every child in the school has written a message on a poppy or a cross.  These are around the front of 

the school for you to read and will then be used to decorate a cross which will be taken down to the 

war memorial on Sunday. 

Examples of some of the messages: 

Thank you for defending our country  

Thank you for keeping us safe 

Thank you for risking your lives to keep us safe 

I salute you 

I would not be here today if it was not for you 

   



Year 3/4 Egyptian Day 

The children had a fantastic day on Thursday learning about how the Egyptians lived all those years 

ago.  Doc, the man who delivered the day, had not been well earlier in the week and told Mrs Hunt 

that he was only willing to crawl out of his sickbed because it was Buckminster School and he knew 

the children would be well behaved and thoughtful.  They didn’t let us down! 

      

   

Thank you for providing such fantastic costumes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3/4 Family Assembly – 16th November 2.45pm 

Children will need their Egyptian costume for the assembly so can they please come 

back to school on Thursday 15th. Thank you 

 



YOUR SCHOOL COUNCIL NEEDS YOU!! 

FRIDAY 16TH
 NOV 

£1 

DONATION

 

WEAR SOMETHING SPOTTY 

AND BRING IN YOUR  

FAVOURITE TEDDY! 



 
  Buckminster Primary School 

  PTFA presents… 

Movie Night 
                  The Secret Life of Pets (U) 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 16
th

 November 

3.20pm – 5.00pm 

£1.50 per child 

(Drink & Biscuit included) 

Please complete & return 

slip in book bags 


